THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • October 26, 2012

Monday	P/T Conferences Grade 4
Tuesday	P/T Conferences Grade 5 Board of Education Meeting 8PM DO
Wednesday	Fall Festival (letter previously sent home)
Thursday	P/T Conrferences Grade 6
Friday	P/T Conferences Grade 2

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

SEPTA	Р3	
CSH LIB	P4,5	5
-	Children's Activities November 2012	
	Registration for Youth Services Department	
CSH LAX	BOARDP6	,
	Registration 11/1/12 for Lacrosse	

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 13th at DO at 8PM.

PARKING

Parent/visitors should not park in the spots labeled "Itinerant Teacher Parking". These spots are for our travelling teachers who have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

VISITOR PARKING

Please use the visitor parking spaces on the side of the building. Remember, if you park in the front traffic circle, you will NOT be able to move your car after 2:45PM. You will have to wait until the buses are out of the circle. This is for the safety of your children who are being dismissed at this time. Thank you for your cooperation.

EARLY PICK-UPS

If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal, you must be here before 2:45PM. All pick-ups after that time will occur at the back circle due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

FROM THE NURSE

Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. All second and fourth graders should have submitted updated physicals and dental clearance to the Health Office. Our school physician will be coming to clear students whose paperwork is missing.

FUN RUN SUPPORT

Let's show our support for the Fun Run scheduled for Sunday, November 4th. Please wear your LH T-shirt or your Fun RunT-shirt every day next week.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, www.lhsptq.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and "like" an event. Tell us about your experiences with LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, "Follow this Blog" to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders

All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the week and sometimes on weekends. Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptq@gmail.com to

confirm. If you "manage your subscription" yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children's grades as well. Thank you.

LHS*PTG Directory

Please add the correct e-mail for Jennifer Heyke (son John, 2nd grade) jencharlston@gmail.com into your Directories. Thank you very much

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Thank you to our 108 supporters!! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (ww.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Boxtops For Education

Keep clipping and bagging boxtops. Send them to school in a ziplock bag with your child's name on it and place it in the Boxtops collection box at Mr. Mike's desk. Thank you very much.

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no extra cost to you.

LHS*PTG Food Pantry

We will once again be collecting needed items for the food pantry during the Fall Festival on Wednesday, October 31st. There will be a designated area outside by the maze in which to put your food items. Thank you for your support! Second Grade: Pretzels or Chips, Third Grade: Boxed Cereal or Oatmeal, Fourth Grade: Pasta or Mac & Cheese, Fifth Grade: Granola Bars or Microwave Popcorn, Sixth Grade: Peanut Butter or Jelly.

LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program

Five wonderful Fridays of Parents Play! The children had indoor recess. One Mom told Halloween jokes with a group of students. They laughed and used their thinking skills to try to figure out the answers. They used their imaginations to try to come up with their own jokes. Thank you so much to all the parents that came to play with the children! Thank you to all the Lunch Aids for supervising. Thank you for making their lunch and recess a safe and clean place to eat and have fun. Thank you to Mr. Gray and Mrs. Schwartz for conducting the 2nd Parents Play Overview. Thank you to all of the parents who attended. We now have six more parents to play! Friday, November 2nd is the next Parents Play Recess Program. Please join us after the next LHS*PTG Meeting on Thursday, November 8th to find out how you can play with your children during recess!

LHS*PTG Meeting

The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, November 8th at 9:15 am - 10:15 am. We look forward to seeing everyone there!

6th Grade Activities

The 6th Grade Barn Dance Party will take place in the George Weir Barn at Caumsett State Park this Sunday, October 28th from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm. Please call Sheila Alyskewycz at (631) 367-3169 shealysk@msn.com or Susie Futter at (631) 692-6433 susanfutter@gmail.com if you have any questions.

The LHS*PTG Fall Festival

The Fall Festival is coming up on Wednesday, October 31st. Information will come home regarding specific times and procedures for the day. There will be a snack area. We will have an "allergy free" table which will post ingredients. Please remember to bring food items for the Food Pantry! See under <u>Food Pantry</u> for specific items needed. Thank you very much!

The Little Apple Fun Run

Register today by filling out the form that was sent home via backpacks. You can also register online at Active.com or go to the Flyers Page on the LHS*PTG website at lhsptg.wordpress.com Food donations for non-perishable items are being accepted now and can be placed on the tables outside the Little Theater. Any left-over food will be donated to the Food Pantry after the race. Food Items Needed: 120 sliced regular sized bagels, 1 case butter packets (we can also use large tubs), 3 cases bananas, 3 cases of apples, 3 gallons Apple Cider (we serve that warm in an urn), 14 20ounce canisters of Hot Chocolate, 5 Gallons Milk, 6 cans whip cream, 3 gallons Half and Half, 3 large cans of regular coffee, 1 large can of decaf coffee, 10 gallons of water, mini water bottles, 20 dozen boxes of juice boxes, 5 bags of ice, munchkins, mini muffins, granola bars, rice krispy treats, pop ems, fruit snacks, packaged coffee cakes, mini bags of pretzels, pop tarts, cookies, any kind of pre packaged snack/breakfast food. Paper Products Needed: red plastic table cloths, 600 hot cups, 500 cold cups, napkins, plates, knives, stirrers, sugar, splenda and tea packets, little signs for coffee, tea, hot cocoa, sponges, scrubbies and paper towels, Pre-registration is Friday, November 2nd from 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm in the cafeteria. Come pick up your race number and t-shirts and have more time race morning to socialize and have breakfast! *SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT AND WEAR A RACE T-SHIRT FROM A PAST RACE, Friday, November 2nd.* Please contact Terri Coyle at pnpterri@gmail.com for any questions. Thank you everyone for all of your help.

6th Grade Election Day Bake Sale

The 6th grade's bake sale fundraiser will be held on Tuesday, November 6th from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm at Lloyd Harbor School. Any families who would like to donate baked goods (homemade or store bought) may drop them off at the Little Theatre on Monday, November 5th between 2:00 pm and 4:00 pm. Please have your items packaged and ready to be sold, and label any containers that you would like returned to you. Also, if any of your items contain nuts, please indicate that on a label. If you vote at Lloyd Harbor, or even if you don't, please drop by to buy some delicious goodies and support the 6th grade. If you have any questions, or would like to volunteer, please contact Susie Futter at susanfutter@gmail.com or Sheila Alyskewycz at shealysk@msn.com Thank you.

Lost & Found

Please remind your children to look into the new Lost & Found closet. All items will be donated to the Family Service League on Friday, November 9th.

☆Photo Day☆

Re-take day is Tuesday, November 13th. The 6th grade group photo will be taken that day along with all club and music pictures.



Announcements

*****Homework Club *****

There's still time to sign your child up for Homework Help at Lloyd Harbor School. Simply prorate your check (For example, if you join next week it would be \$320 instead of \$400). The children benefiting from the club have expressed rave reviews and parents say it's a real help at home. Give your children the experience of differentiated learning through a one teacher to five student group. If you would like a SEPTA homework club in your school please contact Christina Goetjen. Text 917-837-1114 or email cslewisGo@gmail.com

Lunch and Learn

We have had two lovely lunches so far and the conversations have been rich and helpful. If you or someone you know would like a confidential conversation with a SEPTA board member simply text 917-837-1114 with the message "Let's do lunch".

Membership

The SEPTA handbooks are here and will be sent to every SEPTA member. Most have received a SEPTA membership form via the backpack. Simply return the bottom of the form to receive your handbook or request it directly by email Pam Bell or Christina Goetjen. Thank you to all who have made a contribution or joined our SEPTA. It's been an amazing year already!

Upcoming Events

We have some amazing speakers coming to share some unique ways to counsel our children. We are seeking to put John Halligan on our roster for early next year. He will be speaking on the many aspects of bullying including the passive bystander. For more information go to www.Ryanpatrickhalligan.com.

McGann, Cecilia

From:

Cold Spring Harbor Library [dscinta@suffolk.lib.ny.us]

Sent: To: Monday, October 22, 2012 9:02 AM McGann, Cecilia

Subject:

From the Children's Department

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here

COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY & ENVIRONMENTAL CENTER

95 Harbor Road Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 631-692-6820



Coming up soon in the Youth Services Department...



Cold Spring Harbor Library Childrens Activities November 2012



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	Color Keys Children ages 2-5 Grades K-2 Grades 3-6	Everyone Teen	B	1 Toddler Time 10:30am Kindergarten Storytime 4pm Vol. Mtg 6:30pm Teen Candy Sushi 7pm	2 Toddler Time 10:30am	3 Lego Club 2pm (Ages 7-11)
4 American Politica Spare	5 Toddler Time 10:30am Kindergarten Storytime 4pm	6 NO SCHOOL Mother Goose 10:30am Preschool Storytime 2pm Crayon Craft 4:30 (Grades 5-7)	7 Mother Goose 10:30am Preschool Storytime 2pm Yoga 5-6	8 Toddier Time 10:30 am Kindenganten Storytime 3pm Vol. Mtg 6:30 pm	9 Toddler Time 10:30am Afternoon Arts and Grafts 3:30pm	10
	12 NO SCHOOL Talking Sticks 2:30pm Talking Sticks 3:30pm Sewelry Making 7pm	13 Recid so Dags 4-Sam Strack and a Marie 6:30pm	14 Yoga 5-6	Turksy Centerpiece 4:30 Vol. Mtg 6:30pm Teen Movie 7pm	16 Parachute Play 2:30pm	17 Wimpy Kid Release Party 2pm
19	19 Tasty Tales 4:30pm Teen Cookle Bake 7pm	20 Thorksgiving Story & Craft 11 om Turksy Centerpiece 4:30	21 Library Gloses at 1PM	22 Thorksgiving- LIBRARY CLOSED	23 NO SCHOOL Movies for Little Ones 11.am Lego Club 2pm Acts and Chafts \$.80pm	24
25 M	26 Toddler Time 10:30om Kindergarten Storybime 4pm	27 Mother Goose 10:30am Preschool Storytime 2pm	28 Mother Goose 10:30am Preschool Starytime 2pm	29 Toddier Time 10:30am Kindergarten Storytime apm	30 Toddier Time 10:30cm	*

Cold Spring Harbor Library Coming up soon in the

Youth Services Department...

Registration for all programs is required.

Lego Club Saturday November 3rd 2pm 2:00-3:00pm

For children ages 7-12. Meet new friends and use your imagination to build awesome creations with LEGOS!

Aesop's Fables: A Performance by the Little People's Theater Sunday, November 4th 3pm
All Ages
A delightful rock musical comedy where animals come to life.

Melted Crayon Art
Tuesday, November 6th4:30pm
Grades 5-7
Create your own decorative melted crayon art.

Afternoon Arts and Crafts Fridays, 3:30-4:30pm For children of all ages

November 9

Unlock your inner Picasso and let the artist in you shine! Visit our Creation Stations in the Hands-On Learning Center, and explore the possibilities of your imagination.

Space is limited, so register today!

Call us at (631) 692-6820 or visit our website, www.cshlibrary.org,

to register for the above programs.



Parents,

Registration opens **Thursday, November 1st** for Spring Intramural and Travel Lacrosse, K - 6th Grade.

Please go to the website, www.cshlax.com and register beginning on November 1st.

Registration will close on 12/15/12 for Travel, Boys 2nd - 6th/Girls 3rd - 6th.

Registration will close on 3/31/12 for **Intramural** Boys K - 1st/Girls K - 2nd.

The registration fee **INCLUDES** a newly designed uniform. All Travel players need a uniform. Intramural players will receive reversible jerseys. Our new **CSH Lax Team Store** will have additional items available for purchase.

Sincerely,
The CSHLAX Board